

## CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP Telephone: 01527 872913

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Twitter: @catshillfirst

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Date of issue: Wednesday, 27 February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day – Friday 8th March

Could you please ensure your children come to school dressed in their book character costumes, bringing their forest school kits in a bag ready to change into.

Forest school will still take place on this day.

Many thanks

Mrs Skidmore and Mrs Lawrence

Forest School Leader





